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Please support the regular licensing and inspection of gun dealers.  This is a 

common sense measure to help Oregon improve gun safety.  It doesn't deny anyone 

the right to own a gun; it simply improves the legitimacy of the sales process, helping 

remove illegal guns from our streets.  Protect Oregonians, including our school 

children, with this simple measure.  


